
BRENTWOOD BOROUGH
SCHOOL DISTRICT

LEGAL NOTICE
The Board of School Directors
of  the  Brentwood  Borough
School District has pre¬pared
a  proposed  budget  in  the
amount of funds that will be
required by the school district
for the school year beginning
July  1,  2024.  The  proposed
final  budget  will  be  on  file
beginning May 14, 2024 and
available for public inspection
to  all  persons  who may be
interested in the Office of the
Superintendent,  all  school
offices  and  on  the  District
website  (https://www.bb-
sd.com
/BusinessOffice.aspx).
The Board of School Directors,
after  making  such  revisions
and  changes  therein  as
appear  advisable,  shall
approve  the  final  budget  at
the General Purpose Meeting
of the Board to be held on
Monday, June 17, 2024 at
7:00  PM,  3601  Brownsville
Road, Pittsburgh, PA 15227.

By Order of the School
Directors

School District of Borough
of Brentwood

Mrs. Donna Werner, School
Board Secretary


